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Admission notification MTTM Programme 

This is for the information of all the applicants seeking admission into Master of 

Tourism and Travel Management programme (MTTM) for the session 2020 and 

have not submitted their qualifying or prequalifying examination documents on TU 

admission portal on or before 31st August, 2020 are hereby requested to submit their 

all documents from class 10 onwards to graduation (last semester mark sheet/grade 

cards where the final examinations are not held) caste certificate, EWS certificate etc  

by email to ba@tezu.ernet.in on or before 10th September 2020.  

The department will not accept any documents submitted thereafter and treat all 

applications without supporting documents as incomplete and reject them. 

 

 Sd/- 

Head, Business Administration 
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